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DATE March 6, 2020 CITY OF DALLAS 

TO Members of the Community Police Oversight Board 

SUBJECT Board Discussion about video Release Policy for Dallas Police Department 
 

Since officers on the Dallas Police Force have been wearing body worn cameras, civilians in the 
City of Dallas have been asking if video footage can be released to the public after an officer 
involved shooting. 
 
With the overhaul of the police oversight system in Dallas, the Police Monitor will be able to 
review video footage after such incidents. 
 
The Community Police Review Board would like to start having discussions about this issue in 
the hopes of bringing a recommendation to the Dallas Police Department regarding public 
release of video footage after an office involved shooting.  This will be the first discussion of the 
Board regarding this issue. 
 
 
Tonya McClary 
Police Monitor 
 

 


